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Comments: Regulating climbing in the Wilderness is a great idea. Drilling into rock faces and leaving behind gear

is not true to the original intentions of the Wilderness Act and is becoming increasingly dangerous with the

growing popularity of the sport. One activity, such as climbing, shouldn't have the ability to permanently alter

wilderness areas without a proper MRA done by a professional. This is a good idea to minimize the impact of this

sport on wilderness areas.


